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Minutes of Freedom Township Board of Trustees Meeting

sSpecial Meeting
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The Board of Trustees of Freedom Township met on the above date. Trustees, David Bruning,
Richard Rahe and Kent Schuerman were present. Also present was Road Superintendent,
Robert Renz along with Nick Walby, Dalton Landers and Joe Vansena, all representing Rudolf

Libbe, Inc.
Chairman, David Bruning called the meeting to order.

Following the first snow plow since the township took possession of the new office/maintenance
building at 525 E. Front Street, it was brought to the attention of the board by Mr. Rentz that the
floor drain is set so that the water puddles in several areas of the concrete floor and does not run
toward the floor drain. Therefore, the Board met with employees of Rudolf Libbe, Inc. to look at
the situation. Rudolf Libbe, Inc. will take measurement of the slope of the floor and meet to set
up a plan to remedy the situation.

Also, the Board spoke to Attorney, Joyce Nowak, about the permitting process and the matter
relating to Amplex. Ms. Nowak said the current permit does not pertain to townships, but rather
just to the county. She will send a sample resolution for the board to review and adopt along
with a permit that pertains to townships that the board will need to approve.

The board also spoke to Ms. Nowak about the matter of the Township property on Water Street.
She is going to rcach out to Pemberville’s attorney, Robert Kuhlman, and Mayor Carol Bailey to
get the process moving to transfer the property containing the garage so that the township can
sell the 4 parcels.

There being no further business coming before the Board, Trustee Bruning adjourned the
meefihg until Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at 7:30 P.M.
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PUBLIC NOTICE
FREEDOM TOWNSHIP
MEETING CHANGE
The regular meeting of the
- Freedom Township Board of
- Trustees scheduled for
Wednesday, February 14,
2024 is canceled. There will,
instead, be a special meeting
of the Board on Monday,
February 12, 2024 st 8:.00
A.M. to meet with representa-
tives from Rudolph Libbe, Inc.
to discuss issues with the
mainienance building garage
floor. The meeling will be held
in the Freedom Township
Maintenance Building located
at 525 E  Front St
Pemberville, OH 43450.
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